TVPBC BOARD MEETING	April 19, 2022

The TVPBC Board Meeting was called to order at 3:00 p.m., Chota Rec Center, Room D by Gordon Young, President. In attendance was Gordon Young, Bruce La Cour, Jeannie Neary, Karen Birch, Pat Snyder and Dee Foster. 
Director reports were as follows:
SOCIAL – Jeannie Neary
· The next TVPBC Social will be April 23rd and will be catered.
· Social will be from 12-4, with lunch being served about 1:00.
· Jeannie is preparing for 110 participants
· After Glow Party tickets will be sold at the Social.
SECRETARY – Dee Foster
· People continue to sign up for the tournament.
EVALUATIONS – Pat Snyder
· 8 players qualified to move up
· 2 players have fast-tracked
· 5 players have reached out to Pat.
VICE PRESIDENT – Bruce La Cour
· Court Monitors and Set up helpers have been finalized.
· Brackets will be addressed after the close of registration.
PRESIDENT – Gordon Young
Pickleplex
· POA is scheduled to discuss the Pickle Plex Wednesday.
· After Glow party ticket sales is behind, although many people said they would buy tickets the day of the party.
· There has been approximately $13K in donations for the auction.
· Joan B asked about the cracks in the current courts. This would be important since the same company that built the current courts, will be building the Pickle Plex.
Schedule
· The Summer Schedule was finalized and posted on the website.
· The Recreation Center is auditing for membership to the Wellness Center.
· There will also be an effort to monitor usage more closely.
· It was brought up that people sign up for courts, but do not show up and don’t release the courts for others to use.
Long Range Planning Committee
· A long-range plan needs to be created for the Club so that the POA will include maintenance expectations in the budget. 
· A committee will be pulled together to address this.
FINANCE– Karen Birch
· Beginning balance was: $12,550.04
· Total receipts for membership were: $2095.00
· Tournament sign-up: 
· Current paid members are: 704
· Letters were sent out to non-paying members.
· 154 players were removed from membership list
· Disbursements: $408.47
· Ending balance = $19,336.08
TRAINING-Bill Cumbow
· Over 400 participants have gone through training in 7 weeks.
OPEN DISCUSSION – All
· It was stated that 3 new 2.0 players showed up for the 2.5 RR skewing the results.
· Pat explained that they should not have been there and will address the issue.
· Pat also said that she would look at the results to determine if anything could be done.

Next Meeting – May 17, 2022; 3:00 p.m. – 5:00 p.m. at the Recreation Center

Meeting was adjourned.
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